
Lucknow Presbyterian Church

Celebrating 150 Years

April 2023

Dear Friends:

What a joy it is to announce the celebration service of the 150th 
anniversary of our church’s founding.

Consider this your invitation to our Church Anniversary. On 
Sunday, May 28, 2023 we, as a church, will be holding a special 
service commemorating 150 years of ministry and the Lord’s 
faithfulness at Lucknow Presbyterian Church. We are planning 
to hold one service at 11:00 a.m. followed by a luncheon and 
fellowship in the Gathering Hall.

Lucknow Presbyterian Church has ministered in our community 
for 150 years. During that time, we have been led by 14 ministers 
and have been blessed by hundreds of people who have chosen 
to make Lucknow Presbyterian Church their church home for a 
time.

We are excited about what God is doing here at Lucknow 
Presbyterian Church. We are looking forward to all that God has 
for us in the future as we continue to look to Him for guidance 
and wisdom.

Yours in Christ,

150th Anniversary Committee

Lucknow Presbyterian Church Session.


